
 

 

From: Androlia, William [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 4:36 PM 
To: aia_implementation 
Subject: AIA Implementation Information 

When will you have a new 35 USCA, 37 CFR and MPEP reflecting the AIA changes? 

William L.Androlia 
Senior Counsel 
DLA Piper LLP (US) 
1999 Avenue of the Stars, Fourth Floor 
Los Angeles, California 90067-6022 


